
 

  

 
PERMANENT SCHOLARSHIP RENEWAL APPLICATION 

 
If you were the recipient of a Hanover Permanent Scholarship, you are eligible to apply 
for a renewal of that award during the second semester of your freshman year. The 
scholarship renewal will not be as large as the first year award. 
 
If you were the recipient of a four year Margaret Burns Memorial Scholarship, the four 
year Dr. A. Peter Davis Memorial Scholarship, or the four year Frederick A. and M. 
Marguerite Leary Memorial Scholarship, you are eligible to apply for a renewal of that 
award during the second semester of each subsequent year. 
 
 
Name ___________________________________________________ 
 
Address _________________________________________________ 
 
Email ___________________________________________________ 
 
Phone _________________________________________ (home / cell) 
 
College __________________________________________________ 
 
College Bursar’s Address _______________________________________ 
 
Year of HS Graduation ________  Year of College Graduation ________ 
 

 
I understand that my records will be used confidentially by the Review 
Committee.  
 
 
 
 
Student signature ______________________________ Date _______ 
 
 

Return to: Hanover Permanent Scholarship Fund, PO Box 67, Hanover MA 02339 
Applications are due on or before April 16th, 2021 to be considered for renewal. 


